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To: Al Spence, Directives Program Manager, ASP-110
Neika Jones, Assistant Program Manager, ASP-110
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From: MichaelA. Berry, M.D., Federal Air8urgeon, Office of Aerospace Medicine, AAM-1

Subject:  Cancellation Notice for Order AM 3150.1C, Aviation Physiology Training for FAA
Flight Personnel

The purpose of this memorandum is to request the cancellation of FAA Order AM 3150.1C,
Aviation Physiology Training for FAA Flight Personnel, dated April 4, 2006. The directive
provided the content covered in the training, training facility locations and procedures for
applying for the training at CAMI.

The order was originally revised to update physiological training requirements, remove reference
to physiology training facilities, update appendices on altitude chamber training and recurrent
training, including where refresher training would be conducted to minimize injury to trainees.
However, Aerospace Medicine was not able to resolve non-concurrence issues with Air Traffic
Organization’s Flight Program Operations (AJF). AJF believes that any information dictating
how flight program participants receive training should be issued by AJF. Since the physiology
training course material can be found on CAMI’s website, the Office of Primary Responsibility
(AAM-400) decided that the order is no longer necessary.

Cancellation clearance records were sent to AJF and Flight Standards for review. AJF concurred
with no comment. Flight Standards did not provide a response.



